
DEFENSE COMMISSARY AGENCY 
HEADQUARTERS 
1300 E AVENUE 

FORT LEE, VIRGINIA 23801-1800 

IN REPLY 
REFER TO 

MPL      October 22, 2021 

NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 22-04 

SUBJECT: New CDC South Korea 

Effective October 2021 

The purpose of this notice is to provide industry with an update of Central 
Distribution Centers (CDC) in South Korea. Yongsan CDC (HQCWJA), located at United 
States Army Garrison-Yongsan has closed. The new semi-perishable warehouse is located at 
United States Army Garrison-Humphreys; Camp Humphreys CDC (HQCWJT). Camp 
Humphreys CDC will issue semi-perishable and household goods to support all stores in 
South Korea effective October 2021. 

Point of contact for this NTT is Mr. Randall S. Eller at randy.eller@deca.mil or 804- 734-8000 
extension 48545. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Randall S. Eller  
Director, Logistics 

Your Commissary … It’s Worth the Trip! 
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